
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

I truly thank God for this moment of grace, reconciliation and compassion. I pray that we will 

continue to grow in our capacity to be true distributors of mercy. May this Jubilee Year of Mercy 

broaden our capacity to reflect very prayerfully on our connectedness to  each other, the world 

and the environment!  

In the tradition of the church, the Holy Door represents the passage to salvation- the path to new 

and eternal life, which was opened to humanity by Jesus. So in this Year of Mercy, let us become 

“the bridge that connects God and humanity, opening our hearts to the hope of being loved 

forever despite our sinfulness” (Misericordiae Vultus). Amen!!! 

Fr. Collin Henriques 

Rector 


